
 

New Safety Lights Put a Spotlight on Rural School Bus Safety 

Students who live in rural areas throughout Strathcona County recently received a pedestrian safety light, thanks to 

the Strathcona County School Traffic Safety Partnership and Shell Canada. The lights are easy to attach to a 

backpack and are meant to help rural bus operator see children during dusk and dawn hours. Make sure to 

encourage your child to light up and be visible when getting on and off the school bus and crossing street 

intersections. 

We all have a part to play in road safety. Here are a few simple rules to help keep everyone safe: 

• Look out for one another. Slow down and watch for 

pedestrians when driving or cycling, particularly in areas 

where there are no sidewalks or streetlights. 

• Help Drivers see you. When walking on the road, always 

walk against the traffic. Wear brightly coloured or reflective 

clothing when walking in low light or poor weather 

conditions. 

 


